BUREAU OF ECOROMIC GEOLOGY

March 1, 1948

Dr. Myra Keen

Box 1563

Stanford University, California
Dear Miss Keen:

Thank you for your letter of February 12. I am indeed through
with these fossils and I am returning them by separate mail.

In consideration of your generous help, I have added a few
specimens that might be of interest to the Stanford collections as
& present.

With regprda.

8inocerely yours,

B+ B¢ Stensel
Geologist

HBSsklwe



